
Hereford Natural Resource Conservation District 

 

District Supervisor Certification Training Policy 

 

1.  Due to continuously evolving needs, changes to Federal and State 

     programs, it is imperative that NEW District Supervisors recieve   

     up-to-date training in order to provide professional, uniform  

     services to the public. 

 

2.  A New Supervisor must complete a certified training program 

     developed and provided by the AACD at the earliest annual 

     training and education conference. 

 

 

Adopted by the Hereford Natural Resource Conservation 

District 
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